
 
 

June 9, 2021 
 
 
TO: ALL PLANHOLDERS OF CITY OF DALLAS 
 
DALLAS WATER UTILITIES FIVE-MILE CREEK WASTEWATER PIPE REPLACEMENT 
– GLENDALDE PARK PROJECT 
CONTRACT NO. 21-124 
 
 
Attached is Addendum No. 1 to the subject contract.  Please incorporate into your bidding 
documents. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rishi Bhattarai, P.E. 
Senior Program Manager 
Pipeline Project Management 
 
 
 
 
 

Water Utilities Department 

Capital Improvements • 2121 Main Street, Suite 300 • Dallas, Texas 75201 • 214‐948‐4560 • Fax 214‐243‐1118 
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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
FOR 

CONTRACT NO. 21-124 
DALLAS WATER UTILITIES FIVE-MILE CREEK WASTEWATER PIPE REPLACEMENT 
– GLENDALDE PARK PROJECT 
 

NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS June 9, 2021 
 

NOTICE 
 

The bid opening for this contract has been postponed. 
 
The new bid opening date is June 18, 2021.  All bids shall be submitted as pdfs in Bonfire 
at https://dallascityhall.bonfirehub.com/login, before 1:00 p.m. on Friday, June 18, 2021.  
Bid opening will be read ONLY online by the Purchasing Agent at 2:00 p.m. on Friday, 
June 18, 2021.  You may view this bid opening live by going to www.dallascityhall.com, 
click on Watch City Meetings Online, and it will be live on DCN 95 live.  
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